



Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.

Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.

The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Letter No: 147/2023

9th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers and Students,

Year 13 Prom: Thursday 29th June 2023

We have organised the Year 13 Prom for 2023 to celebrate the end of school for our students after all of their hard work. The event will take place at Aldwickbury Park Golf Club in Harpenden on Thursday, 29th June, 7.30pm - 12.00pm.

If students would like to attend, please make payment for the ticket via ParentPay. The cost is £27 and includes buffet food, a disco and all entertainment. Students will need to make their own way to and from the venue. The deadline to purchase tickets is 3.00pm on 24th April 2023. Currently, students can only purchase one ticket. If we have enough spare tickets after the deadline, we may open it up further for guests of students to attend.

We look forward to celebrating with them in the summer.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Mouncey

Director of Sixth Form























